From: Chris Ledger (SRR i h RO es
Sent: Monday, December 15 2014 11 15 PM

To: Ross, Alison

Subject: electronic petitions

Hello Alison

I am writing to express my support for the introduction of electronic petitions to the Northern

Ireland Assembly. I believe this would be a valuable mechanisim to enhance the Assembly’s public
engagement, providing additional opportunities for people to influence the debate and express their views
on issues that matter to them. I don't think politicians realise how much most people in NI want them to get
on with their jobs.

Regards, Chris Ledger



